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Learning Conversations
A reminder our Learning Conversations are this evening.  If for any reason you cannot attend please speak to your child’s keyworker who would be happy to arrange another suitable time to meet.
Outdoor Play
As the weather continues get colder and changeable can we ask that all children come to Nursery with winter warmers such as hats and gloves. We spend considerable amount of time learning outdoors in all weathers so this will allow the children to remain warm at all times. We also ask that changes of clothing are provided within the children’s bags as although we have our suits, inquisitive children and muddy puddles can often lead to wet socks and bottoms. Can we ask that all clothing is named. As you can imagine it is hard to keep track of all the little gloves and hats!!
Parent Council Meeting
The next Parent Council meeting is being held on Tuesday 6th December at 6.30pm in the school. The Parent Council is a group that works in collaboration with the school to represent and provide a voice for parents. We would like to invite any Nursery parents wishing to join, to come along and have their input on both School and Nursery life. Please do come along and join in the discussion over a cup of tea/coffee and a biscuit.
Dress up for Christmas Day
[image: Image result for christmas jumper clip art]Children are invited to come to nursery wearing something “Christmassy” on                   Friday the 9th December, to raise funds for charity. This could be as simple as a piece                  of tinsel.  Donations will be gladly received.
Christmas Dinner
The children who stay for lunch will be having their Christmas Dinner on Friday 9th of December, perfect timing for Dress up for Christmas Day.  
Millburn Court Christmas Cheer

The children will be going along to Millburn Court in groups to spread to Christmas cheer by singing some Christmas Songs and enjoy a festive snack with the resident’s week commencing the 12th of December.

Christmas Party
Our Christmas Parties will be held on Wednesday the 21st of December.  Could we ask that children come to Nursery dressed in their party outfits.  Children who do not normally attend on a Wednesday will be invited to join us at their party time, please speak to Miss Douglas for more details.  

Christmas Cards
[image: ]If your child wishes to send Christmas cards this year they are very welcome to bring them in to Nursery.  
Christmas Sing A Long
We would like to invite all our families to join us in the main school hall on Tuesday the 
20th of December at 10am for our Christmas Sing A Long.  The children should come to Nursery this day dressed Christmassy in their Christmas jumpers, tinsel etc.  Children who do not normally attend on a Tuesday will be invited to join us that morning to perform at our Sing a Long.

Christmas Hamper

We will be raffling off a Christmas Hamper and ask if any parents are able to kindly donate to our hamper. Hamper boxes will be placed in the foyer from the 1st of December if you would like to donate please pop your item inside. Could we kindly ask for all donations by Friday 16th December so we can prepare our hampers to be raffled at the Christmas Sing a Long.  Tickets will be on sale as you enter the school hall at £1 a strip.  All proceeds will go to the Children’s Christmas Party/future activities.  

Last Day of Term
The last day of term is Friday the 23rd of December.  We will reopen on Tuesday the 10th of December.
Nursey Contact
[image: ]Just a quick reminder, if you wish to speak to your Keyworker or Miss Douglas please feel free to ask whilst dropping off or collecting your child. We will be happy to arrange a suitable time for a chat.





May we take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a                           Happy New Year when it comes. We hope all our little ones will enjoy a fun filled festive period as we build up to the big day!
We look forward to welcoming you all back with some new faces in the New Year when Nursery re opens for term 3.
The Nursery Team
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